Bedford School Tennis Pre-Season Training Camp to Portugal - April 2020

Dear Parent,

As the Autumn term begins, we are thinking ahead to the next Tennis season. Following a very successful trip in 2019, it is the School's intention to take a group on a pre-season training camp to Vale do Lobo in Portugal. The boys will receive coaching every day and unlimited use of the courts. There will also be organised matches and tournaments against other schools. You may find it useful to watch the promotional video on the following website: www.5startennisholidays.com

The proposed dates are: Friday 3rd to Tuesday 7th April.

The camp will cost £895.00, which will include:

- (i) Transfers in Portugal
- (ii) Return flights and taxes
- (ii) Four night's full board hotel accommodation at the 5* Ria Park Hotel
- (iii) Travel insurance (including cover for injury)

We understand that family holidays and trips may be in the process of being booked and therefore I am writing to boys and parents, to establish availability. Please indicate by returning the completed form below by Friday 4th October (along with the Declaration and Medical forms) if you would like your son to go on the camp. We would be grateful if you can also organise for a deposit of £300 to be paid by 'Wisepay', as this will enable us to proceed with bookings.

(We will allocate some time each day to allow for boys', to revise in preparation for the summer exams)

If you have any questions please contact me on the number below or rebeccajackson@bedfordschool.org.uk

With best wishes		
Rebecca Jackson (01234 - 362200)		
-		
Name	Parent / Guardian of	Year/Tutor

I would like my son to attend the Tennis pre-season training camp to Portugal 2020 and I have organised for a deposit payment of £300 via the 'Wisepay' system.

Payments

- £300 by Friday 4th October 2019
- £595 by Friday 8th November 2019

Please return by Friday 4 th Octol	be	r
---	----	---

Signed		
0.6.100	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	 •••••